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Cologne, 3 May 2022 

 

 
Dear Ms. Malin, 

 
The German Association of Actuaries (DAV) wishes you and all members of the 

Society of Actuaries in Ireland sincere congratulations on the 50th anniversary of 
your organization. Your remarkable growth within many decades is a time for 
true celebration. You have been able to establish your name successfully despite 

the big challenges throughout the years, even including the Covid-pandemic, the 
time of low interest rates, and the challenging Brexit in recent years. 

 
Your success story is an inspiration for all actuarial associations around the 
globe. Undoubtedly, your persistence, passion, and hard work have contributed 

to your achievements. It is an honour for us to be associated with you and we 
value our relationship with you. We are looking forward to working with you in 

the international committees of AAE and IAA to meet the challenges facing our 
profession and to further expand the international exchange of actuaries. 
 

Once again, congratulations on accomplishing an important milestone. The DAV 
wishes you the best of luck for your future. We look forward to a long profes-

sional and prospering relationship with the Society of Actuaries in Ireland. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Dr. Herbert Schneidemann   Dr. Wilhelm Schneemeier   
President DAV     Head of International Committee 


